
To whom it may concern, 
 
As a registered pharmacist, I am trained to recommend and administer vaccines.  
Vaccines are complex biological products with lifelong consequences to the body-both 
intended and unintended. I do not agree with coercive mandates.  I would find it 
unethical for me to inject a child with a product, knowing their parents are only agreeing 
to it to fulfill an oppressive mandate to access education, especially with a product 
whose manufacturers are shielded from liability. 
 
I find it highly disturbing that the hearing as been moved up suddenly, after a 
snowstorm, when many concerned citizens will have great hardship to attend.   
 
Thank you, 
Emma Kung RPh 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


